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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Traffic calming and safety measures Project A350 on the junction of Sand Street 
 

 

 Implementation of a Community Speed Watch in Sand Street 
 

 

 Installation of speed indicator device to be used in various locations within the Parish 
 

 
The main concerns for the Longbridge Deverill Parish Council are with traffic, as it is 
with many Parishes. 
 
All the above have been fully investigated and discussed at length through the Village 
Traffic Working Group, the Parish Council and Martin Rose the Principle Traffic 
Engineer. 
 
We are really hoping that since Longbridge Deverill have not received any past funds  
for these types of work, that we are in with a strong chance to secure the necessary 
funding within this financial year from the Area Board for the Speed Indicator devices 
and the Community Area Transport Group (CATG) for the project on the A350, which is 
a major alternative route to the West Country . 
 
Unfortunately we were not in time to put together the necessary figures for a grant at 
this meeting, but will do so in time for the November meeting. 

 

 
 


